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I wish I could say this is a good idea. It’s not. Oregon as a governing entity fails at 

every turn. We don’t need new task forces or new bodies of administration. We need 

to correct the problems that we have. We need to examine the governing bodies that 

are already funded and examine the efficiency of those before creating anything new.  


